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APCC Meeting 
 

September 30th 
 
The first meeting of the APCC in the 2010-11 academic 

year focused on e-safety. 
 
Over forty families were represented at the talk which 
took parents through the issues of remaining safe online 

and helping your child to recognize the dangers. This 
support matches the advice and guidance given to 
children in their lessons at school. Feedback is very 
positive and the requests for updates will be arranged. 
 

We also began the development of the present “Rewards 
and Consequences” policy. Introduced by Mr. Evans it 
will be discussed at the next meeting. 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 


